Minutes
Knob Noster Park Board
September 14, 2021

The Knob Noster Park Board met on September 14, 2021, for a regular scheduled meeting. 
Call to Order:  President Storms called the meeting to order at 5:33 pm. Member’s present were Tim Storms, Jennifer Palmer, Catherine Plakorus, Trisha Wilcox, and Joe Burnor by phone.  Alderman Zach Grove was present as well. 
Park Board Members not present: Krista Colvin and Benjamin Liechti. 
Minutes: Minutes from meeting August 24, 2021, were reviewed by the park board members. Trisha made a motion to approve the minutes. Jennifer seconded the motion; minutes were approved by the park board members. 
Public Participation: Alderman Grove spoke with the Park Board about additional green space and if the board would be willing to take on any additional locations for potential parks in the city. Alderman Grove also spoke about the community survey and said he has only had 40 responses. 
Old Business:  
1. The finance committee report was not able to be given. It will be ready for the September 28, 2021 meeting. There was a note that the Pennies for Play boxes had a total of $174.27 in donations deposited into the Park Board account. 
New Business: 
2. The Park Board met at Mitch Franklin Park to discuss a new piece of equipment. Discussion was had to remove the dome and brown piece of playground equipment to purchase a new item. Trisha made a motion to remove the brown multi piece to have the board purchase and replace with a like piece of equipment. Jennifer seconded the motion, and it was approved by the board. 
Catherine Plakorus will submit to Tim three bids to be taken to the Board of Alderman. 
Discussion was also had regarding sensory panels and a sensory wall. Tim will speak with Dr. Wheeler from Knob Noster Schools to see if the high school shop class would like to help build the wall. 
3. Knob Noster State Park has offered their current playground equipment to the City of Knob Noster for $10.00. The Park Board will also be responsible for the cost to remove the equipment. The Board will move forward with obtaining the equipment. 
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Catherine and seconded by Trisha. All board members were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 6:21 pm. 
Next scheduled meeting will be September 28, 2021, at 5:30 pm at Knob Noster City Hall.  
